
 

 

 

 
 
 

TO:  Bidders 

 

FROM: Raelene Glasgow 

  Procurement Officer 

 

SUBJECT: Cancellation Notice and Rejection of all Bids for Invitation for Bids (IFB): 

#MDHBE31041459 Automatic Door Operating System  

 

DATE: November 7, 2018 

 

You are hereby notified that the Executive Director of the Maryland Health Benefit Exchange 

(“MHBE”) has determined it to be in the MHBE’s best interest cancel the above referenced IFB due 

to the lack of bid responses.   

 

IFB #MDHBE31041459 is hereby cancelled in its entirety in accordance with §6 of the IFB.  The 

MHBE intends to post a new solicitation in the near future through eMarylandMarketplace and 

MHBE’s website, you are encouraged to respond to the new IFB once issued.   

 

    

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Raelene Glasgow 

Procurement Officer 

Maryland Health Benefit Exchange 

 


